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     Respect for All. Learners for Life                15th  October 2021 

Parents Evening 
 

Next week we will be holding our autumn 
term Parents Evening for children in 
Nursery, Reception, Y1 and Y2. To ensure 
the safety of our school community we will 
be using the School Cloud video calling 
appointment system which we used last year. 
The system will allocate a 10 minute 
appointment slot for you to discuss your 
child’s progress with their class teacher. 
Please follow the link below: 
 

https://lister.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 

Dates and times of Parents Evening are as 
follows: 
       
Wednesday 20th October    3.15pm- 5.50pm 
 
Thursday   21st October     3.15pm- 5.50pm 

 

Boys Football 
 

Well done to our Y2 boys who are through to 
the finals of the LSSP football competition on 
Wednesday – good luck boys! 

 

Maths Workshop 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the 
workshop on Tuesday. We hope you found 
some useful tips in supporting your child  at 
home. 
 

 

Harvest Assembly 
 

Children in Reception, Y1 and Y2 have been 
practicing their Harvest Assembly which will 
be filmed and uploaded to Seesaw – parents 
will be able to view the video next week (only 
available to parents within the school). 
 

 
 

Hi-Impact 
 

On Wednesday 20th October we look 
forward to welcoming Hi-Impact who will be 
delivering  ‘We Do’ Lego workshops to our 
children in Y2. 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
20 Oct     Parents Evening 
21 Oct      Parents Evening 
22 Oct     Break up 3.00pm for half term 
1   Nov      Return to School 8.50am 
 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)  

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        90% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)    97%     
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    97% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)     98% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     98% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    91% 
 
Well done Daffodils, Poppies, 
Tulips and Snowdrops for great 
attendance this week! 
 Overall Attendance 
  

95% 
Our attendance motto is: 

 
In school, on time, every day! 

Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
 

Contact Details 
 

In the interest of your child’s safety and wellbeing, we 
need: 
 

 A named adult that can be contacted at all times 
 At least 3 up to date telephone numbers 
 A call if your child is absent from school 

 
If there is no contact a home visit will be carried out. 

ParentApp 
 

ParentApp provides up to date information regarding 
school life. All parents should have received an invitation 
to join the app. If anyone needs help please contact the 
school office. 

Learning Mentor 
 

Our Learning Mentor, Miss Clarke is 
available to talk privately about any 
concerns. Please call the school office on: 
0151 228 4069   
 

Parents 
 

In the interests of safety, could we kindly ask 
all adults when dropping off/picking up from 
school that they do not allow any child in their 
care to climb on structures within the school 
grounds i.e. fences, walls etc… Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 
 

SEND  
 

Webinar sessions are available for parents 
to support their child with ADHD, ASD 
and behaviour. Please call school for 
further details. 
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